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Republicans Address Workforce Crisis 
 

Concord, NH – Senator Regina Birdsell (R-Hampstead) released the following statement on the 
passage of Senate Bill 241: 
 
“The Granite State is facing a serious workforce crisis. I am grateful to my Senate colleagues for 
supporting the passage of SB241, an initiative to grow and strengthen our workforce.” 
 
“SB241 will work to address the benefit cliff effect that currently keeps many Granite Staters 
out of the workforce. By working to address this problem, we will incentivize more workers to 
enter the workforce by ensuring they will not lose benefits because they are working more 
hours or exceeding the income limit. This not only helps working Granite Staters and their 
families, but New Hampshire’s economy as a whole.” 
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